
Sterkel, Merideth "Molly 

8/14/2014 10:35:32 AM
From:
Sent:
To: Redacted

Allen, Meredith
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 

Borak, Mary Jo (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Quarterly Transmission meeting

In that 2 week period, Sept. 15-17th would be preferred. Week of Sept. 21 is not good.

Molly

Molly Tirpak Sterkel
California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting Branch

T: 415-703-1873, E: mts@cpuc.ca.gov

From: [Redacted____________________________
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 10:34 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith; Sterkel, Merideth "Molly"
Cc: Borak, Mary Jo
Subject: RE: PG&E Quarterly Transmission meeting

Molly,

I will be in touch with you and Mary Jo soon with some proposed dates. Taking a quick look at 
calendars, the weeks of September 14 and 21 look fairly open for the PG&E team.

Megan

SB GT&S 0671635

mailto:maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:mts@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Alien, Meredith
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 10:08 AM
To: Sterkel, Merideth Molly
Cc: Borak, Mary Jo; [Redacted
Subject: Re: PG&E Quarterly Transmission meeting

Molly,

Thanks for checking in. ^dact will work on scheduling.

Meredith

On Aug 14, 2014, at 10:06 AM, "Sterkel, Merideth "Molly 
<MeridethMolly.Sterkel@,epue.ea.gov> wrote:

ff ff

Meredith,
It is time to schedule a PG&E Quarterly Transmission meeting. I forget who 
usually helps us set it up. Can you please forward to whomever is the right 
person?
Thanks,

Molly

Molly Tirpak Sterkel
California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting Branch

505 Van Ness, San Francisco, CA 94102

T: 415-703-1873, E: mts@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0671636

mailto:mts@cpuc.ca.gov
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